
IN
W

O
O

D
 R

D
.

PR
ES

TO
N

 R
D

.

NW HWY 12

DA
LL

AS
 N

OR
TH

 T
OL

LW
AY

DA
LL

AS
 N

OR
TH

 T
OL

LW
AY

H
IL

LC
R

ES
T 

AV
E.

JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL 
PUBLIC MEETING

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) is conducting a feasibility study on Northwest Highway 
(Loop 12) from Inwood Rd. to Hillcrest Ave. TxDOT is holding a virtual public meeting to share an update 
on the project, including background information, alternatives analysis, and to provide the public the 
opportunity to comment on study findings.

The virtual public meeting will begin at 6 p.m. on Dec. 7, 2020 and will remain online through the 
comment period deadline of Dec. 22, 2020. The meeting will include a video presentation as well as other 
exhibits and materials.

The meeting will be conducted in English. If you have communication or accommodation needs, please 
contact Laura Weaver, TxDOT Dallas District Public Information Officer at (214) 320-4404 no later than 4 
p.m. on Dec. 2, 2020.

To join the Virtual  
Public Meeting, visit:

Dec. 7, 2020 – Dec. 22, 2020

SHARE YOUR COMMENTS
All comments must be received on or 
before Tuesday, Dec. 22, 2020 to be 
included in the public meeting record.

TxDOT Dallas District Office  
Attn: Stephen Endres, P.E.   
4777 E. Highway 80, Mesquite, TX 75150-6643

Visit the virtual meeting website to submit 
comments through an online form.

Stephen.Endres@txdot.gov

(833) 933-0437

Or scan the 
QR code 
with your 
mobile 
device:

keepitmovingdallas.com/ 
northwesthighway/
publicmeeting

Study Limits


